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 Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 

 
Cnr Waratah & Keenan Street, Mona Vale  NSW  2103 

T:  (02) 9999 3264 
W:  www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au        E:  shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

  
 

Term 2 Week 1  - 2 May 
 

Term 1 Core Value: Compassion 
School Rule:  We show compassion for our self, others and the environment when we… 
Expectation of Behaviour:  Be a bucket filler 

 
 
Dear Parents  

Welcome back to Term 2 2018.  A special welcome to Max 4B, Lila 3L, Connor 2D and Eva 1R and their families who 
have joined our learning and faith community.  Thank you to the school leaders who made themselves available to 
represent our school at the Dawn Service for Anzac Day at Pittwater RSL last week.  It was a beautiful service and 
the children were a credit to their families and school in the way they presented and conducted themselves at this 
public occasion.  

They went with songs to the battle, they were young, 
Straight of limb, true of eyes, steady and aglow 

They were staunch to the end against odds uncounted. 
They fell with their faces to the foe. 

 
They shall grow not old as we that are left grow old, 
Age shall not weary them, not the years condemn; 
At the going down of the sun, and in the morning 

We will remember them. 
 

We will remember them. Lest We Forget 

This term we continue our SIP focus on developing thinking and deeper understanding in the classroom.  All classes 
will be using routines that are becoming more familiar to the students as they enquire about the world around 
them and how they can make a difference in the world with the knowledge they have gained.  Year 2 will be 
participating in a History incursion next week.  There will be practical learning tasks based on technology, fashion 
and music from 1920’s to modern times.  

Next Wednesday May 9 is a busy day.  Not only do we have our Mother’s Day celebration but it is also the Northern 
Beaches Cross Country.  Apologies for the clash of dates, every attempt is always made with plans to set appropriate 
dates.  Our Mother’s Day breakfast begins at 7am and our school training and senior band will perform on the oval. 
After breakfast mum will visit classrooms and then we will celebrate together at Mass.    

We wish all our competitors the best of luck at the Northern Beaches Cross Country which is to be held at Pittwater 
Rugby Pk. The Cross Country commences with a walk around the course. We are hoping our mum’s have time to 
enjoy breakfast and a visit to the classrooms at school, before attending the Cross Country. If not they are welcome 
to make a time to visit their child’s classroom on another morning.  
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Suellen Garey 
PRINCIPAL 
 

Like and follow us at: facebook.com/sacredheartmonavale  
Like and follow us at: twitter.com/SHMV16 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/
mailto:shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/SacredHeartMonaVale/?fref=ts
https://twitter.com/SHMV16
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Religious News 
 

The Walk of the Year of the Youth 
The parish is organising the Walk of the Year of Youth which is scheduled for Saturday 12 May 
starting at the crack of dawn (5.45am sharp) and will commence from Governor Phillip Park 
(meet at the very north end of the parking area) at Palm Beach to Barrenjoey Lighthouse to 
watch the sunrise and then back to the park to enjoy breakfast together. Please bring along 
picnic blanket. If you are not up for the walk, you can still join us for breakfast. Registration on 
www.trybooking.com/VMYO Tickets: $5. U16 must be accompanied by an adult. Adults: $15 
walk and breakfast or just breakfast. 
 

Parent Retreat 18-19 May 
Following the success of an inaugural Parent Retreat Day last year, the CSO is offering two more 

Parent Retreats this year, one at Pymble in May and another on the Central Coast later in the 
year. The May retreat will be offered at Canisius Centre, 102 Mona Vale Rd, Pymble.  Fri 18 May 

(6.30-8.30pm) & Sat 29 May (9am-4pm). Cost: $30 payable on the Saturday. (Option to stay 
overnight at Canisius at participant's cost). This retreat is pitched to women, but men are 

welcome! Bookings: sallyanne.butel@dbb.catholic.edu.au. More information can be found at the 
following link: https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LGv9Yp-9vWQZTYuoyZWl3mPLkBEcEs_K/view 

 
 

  

 
Dates to Remember 
Mother’s Day Mass Wednesday 9th May at 9:15 Sacred Heart Church 
First Communion 16-17th June at Sacred Heart Church 
 
Prayers 
Please keep in your prayers Mick P, Paul C (parents) and their families. 
Both are undergoing specialist medical care.  
Please keep in your prayers the Smit Family. Matthew’s grandfather  
died recently. 

 
If you have any Good News or if you need our prayers, please see me at school, contact me by phone. 
 
Chris McBryde - Religious Education Coordinator 
 
PARISH WEEKLY BULLETIN can be found here 
 

NAPLAN 
 
NAPLAN 
A reminder to families of years 3 and 5 , NAPLAN is in Week 3– 15-17th May 2018.  Please ensure these dates are in 
your diaries and that your children are promptly at school on these days as the assessment time frames start in the 
morning block. 
 

ICAS 
 
A reminder that ICAS Digital Technologies is being held next Tuesday 8 May at 9am for those students who have 
registered.  
  

mailto:sallyanne.butel@dbb.catholic.edu.au
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LGv9Yp-9vWQZTYuoyZWl3mPLkBEcEs_K/view
http://www.pittwaterparish.org/stop-press
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Lunchtime Clubs 
 
Lunchtime clubs 
Teachers are supervising a number of exciting and fun clubs throughout the school at lunchtimes.  There is a 
roster for what's on each day and children can join in the activities every day if they wish! Lots of children are 
interested in creative and craft activities and in the winter months they particularly enjoy socialising and learning 
new things that are separate from the playground. We are really excited to have Mrs Corniani offering Italian 
Club. 
 
Our staff and parents have lots of hidden talents and the lunch time clubs offer the opportunity for teachers to 
work with different age groups and share their wonderful skills. Here is the roster for this term.  
 

 
 

Winter Uniforms 
 
A reminder that Winter Uniform is required for Term 2, with a two week grace period (up to 11 
May) to wear Summer Uniform if the weather is warm.  Please ensure either Winter or Summer 
Uniform only (not a cross mix of both). 
 
 

Happy Birthday 
 
Happy Birthday from all at Sacred Heart to the following students who are celebrating their 
birthday this week: 
 
Arianna F,  Koda F, Emily E,  Daniel G 
 

Band and Choir News 
 
Welcome back to all our Training and Concert Band and our Choir performers.   

Their was much excitement this morning in Training Band, who will be making their 
debut performance at the Mother’s Day Breakfast next Wednesday 9 May.  To prepare, 
the Training Band programme is as follows: 

Power Rock, Old McDonald Had a Band, Lightly Row, Rolling Along, Mozart Meloday and Au Clair De La Lune. 

Concert Band will receive their programme at rehearsals tomorrow morning. 

Our Choir are also extremely excited about performing at the Mother’s Day Breakfast and they have a lovely 
programme prepared. 

We are all very much looking forward to the performance. 

Clare McFadden, Band Director 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=NWmWfNe3hnrz2M&tbnid=QOJqXLb0a8T2jM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.clipartbest.com/belated-birthday-clipart&ei=XffOU_jfEou4uAT0-oLQAg&bvm=bv.71667212,d.c2E&psig=AFQjCNH4E9kMLAkXYTfyLFlFZwpyFP97rQ&ust=1406159049100954
http://www.cowanlewis.com.au/files/APSSum.png
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Kiss & Drop Morning Volunteers 
 

The morning Kiss and Drop Zone ensures that students arrive to school safely. We could not do this without our 
wonderful volunteers. If you would like to be added to the Kiss and Drop Roster please email Rebecca Molinaro at 
becmolinaro@outlook.com 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  Friday 

  2 May 3 May 4 May 

  Tatiana N Jasmine R Eloise C 

7 May 8 May 9 May 10 May 11 May 

Rebecca M Leonie S Mother’s Day B’fast Amber L Georgina D 

14 May 15 May 16 May 17 May 18 May 

Melinda B Karissa M Tatiana N Kellie C VACANT 

 

Canteen News 
 

CANTEEN ROSTER (start 9.30am - finish 1.45pm) 

Thu 3 May Gwen S, Kim L 

Fri 4 May Angela S, Kate W 

Mon 7 May Linda D, Christine H 

Thu 10 May Julia D, Sonja S 

Fri 11 May Jenny O, Leonie S, Bec D 

 
Welcome back to all our families at Sacred Heart. 
 

Volunteers:  May we ask you to check your rostered days and note them down.  If you are unable to make your 
day, please swap or replace yourself asap. 
 
Help needed: Thursday 3 May 11am-1.30pm, please contact Marie 

Friday 4 May 11am-1.30pm please contact Kay. 
 
Thank you, 
Kay and Marie 
 

 
      
 

Kay & Marie – Canteen Coordinators 
Please feel free to contact us via email at:  sshmv.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
 
 
 

Sport News 
 
Cross Country 
Good luck to our students competing at the Northern Beaches Catholic Schools Cross Country Trials, to be held at 
Warringah Rugby Park (Rat Park) on Wednesday 9 May 2018.  

Stephanie Munro – Sports Co-Ordinator 

 

 

 

Term 2 2018 Roster 

mailto:becmolinaro@outlook.com
mailto:sshmv.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au
file://///dbb.local/Shared/Sacred%20Heart%20Mona%20Vale/Office%20Administration/Admin%20Office/CANTEEN/CANTEEN%20ROSTERS/2018%20TERM%202%20ROSTER.docx
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Hub News 
 
Mothers Day 

A reminder that Mother’s Day is fast approaching.  Any Mums available for an hour or two on Tuesday 8 May to 
help in the canteen would be very appreciated.  It would also be wonderful to have some Dad volunteers to assist 
with the breakfast.  The stall will be held on Tuesday 8th and Wednesday 9th May.  

If you are able to volunteer, please complete the volunteer form and return to the office or the canteen asap – or 
contact us at the Hub. 
 
NOTE: Food and Gift Orders close on-line via QKR at 3pm Monday 7 May 2018. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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Cadbury Chocolate Drive – Sacred Heart Fundraiser 
 
We are once again holding a chocolate drive fundraiser and a note will be emailed with details.  The box of 
chocolates will be sent home with your eldest child on Friday 4 May, however if you do not wish to participate, 
please complete the slip and return it to the office asap.   
 
 
 
2nd Hand Uniform Shop 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Amanda Lewis / Grant Howard  
(Co-Presidents) 
Email:  sacredhearthub@gmail.com   
Website:  www.shmvparents.com 
 
  

If you can spare 20 minutes once a 
week before or after school and 
would like to join the team please 
contact us. 
admin@shmvparents.com 

mailto:sacredhearthub@gmail.com
http://www.shmvparents.com/
mailto:admin@shmvparents.com
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